
20/02/2023 

Mr Russell Goslin   
Cormeum Consulting Pty Ltd 
Level 4, 260 Queen St 
Brisbane 4000 QLD 
 
Dear Mr Golsin,  

Re: Invitation – TMRTETS 02 22-23 – Development of an Intelligent Transport 
System (ITS) Lifecycle Management Framework (ITSLiFe)   

Thank you for your offer in response to the above Invitation dated 30 January 2023. 

Your offer has been accepted. 

The following documents constitute the entire Contract between the parties: 

(a) The Request for Quote. 

(b) The TMR Short Form Conditions of Contract for the provision of Goods and Services 
Version 2.2 - June 2021. 

(c) Your Offeror’s Response dated 30 January 2023 

(d) This letter. 

The term of the contract is from 23/02/2023 – 30/06/2023 with a total contract value of 
$209,748.00 (incl GST) 

We would like to thank you for the time and effort spent in submitting your offer.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
John Oppes 
Deputy Chief Engineer  
Traffic Engineering & Technology Systems 

Division: Infrastructure Management and Delivery 
Branch: Engineering & Technology 
Street Address: Level 11, 313 Adelaide Street, Brisbane QLD 4000 
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Transport and Main Roads 
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